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An Bord Pleanála 

 

 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACTS 2000 TO 2017 

 

Clare County 

 

Planning Authority Reference Number: JS/JBY/C1/9917 

 

An Bord Pleanála Reference Number: ABP-301401-18 

 

 

APPLICATION FOR AN EXTENSION OF TIME TO APPLY FOR 

SUBSTITUTE CONSENT by Clare County Council of Áras Contae an Chláir, 

New Road, Ennis, County Clare pursuant to the determination by An Bord 

Pleanála on the 12th day of January, 2018, granting the owner/operator leave 

to apply to An Bord Pleanála for substitute consent. 

 

 

DEVELOPMENT: Road widening at the R478, the removal of waste therefrom 

and holding of waste on lands adjacent thereto, the proposed retrieval of waste 

and completion of the roadworks and ancillary works at Liscannor, County 

Clare. 

 

 

DECISION 

 

 

GRANT an extension of the period for the making of an application for 

substitute consent under section 177E (4) of the Planning and 

Development Act, 2000, as inserted by section 57 of the Planning and 

Development (Amendment) Act 2010, for a FURTHER PERIOD OF EIGHT 

WEEKS from the end of the original 12 week period that commenced on 

the 12th day of January, 2018, based on the reasons and considerations 

set out below. 
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MATTERS CONSIDERED 

 

 

In making its decision, the Board had regard to those matters to which, by virtue 

of the Planning and Development Acts and Regulations made thereunder, it 

was required to have regard.  Such matters included any submissions and 

observations received by it in accordance with statutory provisions. 

 

 

REASONS AND CONSIDERATIONS 

 

 

The Board noted the request made for an extension of the period for the making 

of the application for substitute consent in this instance, arising from the need 

to complete necessary close-out issues on the case.  It is considered that an 

extension of eight weeks would be reasonable and appropriate to enable 

completion of application documentation to the necessary standard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Member of An Bord Pleanála 

duly authorised to authenticate 

the seal of the Board. 

 

 

Dated this         day of                        2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


